
HESS CORPORATION
I Hess Plaza

Woodbridge, NJ 07095

DEBRA H. REDNIK

Director of Regulatory Affairs

Energy Marketing

(732) 750-6414

FAX: (732) 750-6670

December 15, 2009

Hon. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street
Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

RE: Hess Corporation’s Renewal Application as a
Registered Natural Gas Supplier — DM — 07-1 12

Dear Ms. Howland:

Pursuant to the New Hampshire Code of Administrative Rules Part 3003.01(d),
enclosed please find an original renewal application with two (2) copies. Rather than
sending an electronic copy on diskette, a copy has been e-mailed to Mr. Robert Wyatt.
Also enclosed is a check in the amount of $250.00 for the renewal application re
registration fee.

In order to assist in our record keeping, please file stamp the additional copy of
this letter accompanying this renewal application and return it to me in the self-addressed
stamped envelope provided for that purpose.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at (732) 750-
6814. Thank you in advance for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Debra Rednik
Director of Regulatory Affairs

Enclosures


